Claire Hurd

= E—
From: George Wallace
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 9:03 AM
To: Claire Hurd
Subject: FW: Turtle Kraal lease

For legistar item.
Peace!

From: Pat Croce <pc@piratesoul.com>

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 4:05 AM

To: George Wallace <gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Jeffrey Sorg <jrsorg@piratesoul.com>; Michael Croce <mike @piratesoul.com>
Subject: Turtle Kraal lease

George,

I’'m writing to confirm the desire of Moro Management, Inc. to assign the Turtle Kraals lease to Boathouse Key West LLC.
Further, | am requesting that I, Pasquale W. Croce, be released from the personal guarantee obligation of the lease.

Thank you for your expertise and assistance with this time-sensitive matter. Peace.
Pat Croce

President of Moro Management, Inc.

185 Blissful Light



